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BAPTOR RESEARCH FOUNDATION MEETING 

The Raptor Research Foundation is an organization whose purpose is to stimulate the 
dissemination ofinformation concerning raptorial birds among interested persons worldwide 
and to promote a better public understanding and appreciation of the value of birds of prey. 
Towards this objective, we are holding our annual meeting on 28-3 1 October 1987 at Boise, 
Idaho. The meeting will feature a symposium on the migration of raptors in western North 
America. General paper and poster sessions will follow the symposium. The Conference 
Committee Chairperson is Rich Howard, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, 4696 Overland 
Rd., Rm. 576, Boise, Idaho 83705 (Phone number 2081334-1888). 


